
NORTHCREST HOA 
BOARD MEETING 

ZOOM Video Conferencing 
July 21, 2022 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:04 p.m. by President Kevin Kasper.  Judy Thurman, 
was present.  John Tarlton representing Junction Property Management was also present.  
All were on a conference video through www.zoom.us.  Each person could clearly hear the 
other members and be heard by all. 
 
Kevin waited until7:15 to see if any of the other Board members were going to attend the 
meeting, but none did.  Since there was not a quorum, the meeting could not be held.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:17 p.m.  This represents the actions of the Board of 
Directors at this time.  The next meeting will be held on August 25, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. via 
Zoom. 
 
 
________________________________________  _______________________ 
Kevin Kasper, President      Date 

http://www.zoom.us/

